
Allen County Engineer Seeking Public Comment               October 28, 2022 
 
 
ALL-TR 32-0.30 (Purdy Road) Bridge Replacement 
PID No. 117340 
 
The Allen County Engineer, in partnership with ODOT, is proposing to replace the bridge on Township 
Road 32 (Purdy Road) over Jennings Creek located in Spencer Township northwest of the Village of 
Spencerville.  The project will construct a new single-span bridge with new guardrail.  Roadway slopes 
will be graded to match into the existing roadside ditches and field drives. 
 
Construction is expected to occur in the summer and fall of 2023. 
 
Construction activities will result in temporary roadway closures.  Vehicular traffic will be detoured 
temporarily.  Access for local traffic to all properties will be maintained throughout construction. 
 
Written comments regarding this project may be sent to:  Allen County Engineer’s Office, Attn: Mark 
Droll, 1501 N. Sugar Street, Lima, Ohio 45801; or to mdroll@allencountyohio.com. 
 
Please provide comments within 15 days from the day this was published.  To help expedite a response, 
please provide the project name and PID number provided above as well as contact information.  
Comments without contact information cannot be responded to.  Project-related issues the public may 
wish to comment on include, but are not limited to, historic or cultural resources, ecological resources, 
and environmental justice issues. 
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